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ONEKAMA TOWNSHIP 
ZONING ADMINISTRATOR REPORT  

December, 2014 
 
 
LAND USE PERMITS 
 

• No land use permits have been issued in December 
 

VARIANCE 
 

•  
 

SPECIAL USE PERMITS 
 

•  
 
VIOLATIONS 
 

•  
 
MISCELLANEOUS  
 

• Met with Bob Gezon and Tim Ervin to discuss the timeline and procedures needed to start the 
Special Use Permit application process for conceptual plans of PPI.  Another meeting is 
planned for some time in January. 
 
 
 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted,   
 
Kristine Philpot, Zoning Administrator 


